
HB 263 -- FERAL HOGS

SPONSOR: Taylor

This bill specifies that any commercial slaughter plant or meat
processor that has been inspected by the Missouri Department of
Agriculture or the U.S. Department of Agriculture may slaughter and
process feral hogs for human consumption.

This bill is the same as HB 1414 (2018).


